
 
PUBLIC NOTICE | WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL 

COMMUNITY SATISFACTION SURVEY 

 

Council has engaged the services of Woolcott Research and Engagement to 

undertake a community satisfaction survey. Woolcott Research and Engagement will 

be calling phone numbers within our local government area to ask a number of 

questions on Council’s services as well as thoughts of what are your priorities locally 

and regionally. The phone calls will be randomly selected and we thank all 

participants for their time in helping us to benchmark and continue to improve our 

services.  

Community members are also invited to fill out the survey online which will close on 

20 August 2023. The online survey will take about ten minutes to fill out: 

https://survey.confirmit.com.au/wix/p377393103340.aspx   

We want to hear from you to help us, improve our services to the community. 

 

 

 

7 August 2023 
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